Julie Thompson

From:

Michael Roberts < campaigns@good.do >

Sent:

Saturday, 5 November 2016 6:11 PM

To:

fgm

Subject:

Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Pokies are a nett negative for communities in my view. I have no concern for the many people who like having "a bit of fun" on a flutter. But the modern poker machine is DESIGNED to keep people with addictive tendencies sitting, pumping in money and hooked. And Tasmania, with the lowest socio economic profile of any state is inundated with too many machines in higher risk communities. Please be brave and begin winding back the unnecessary sprawl of this personal and governmental addictive technology. The regulator has the power; responsible use of that power would seriously consider the whole social cost/benefit today and forvthe next decade, not simply allow preceding poor analysis to entrench the status quo. Please reduce poker machine numbers if the non-partisan data points that way as best for the Tasmanian people.

Yours sincerely, Michael Roberts

This email was sent by Michael Roberts via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Michael provided an email address (michaelroberts@ipmsafety.com.au) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Michael Roberts at michaelroberts@ipmsafety.com.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit <u>www.dogooder.co</u> To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: <u>www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html</u>